
May 13, 2018

Middle School Matters

Schedule Updates

Monday, May 14: 6th grade health classes begin

Tuesday, May 15: 5th and 7th grade community concerts 
	 (dress uniform)

Wednesday, May 16: 5th grade to Biztown (dress uniform, 
	 brown bag lunch)

Wednesday, May 16: Mandatory dress rehearsal for Talent 
	 Show participants 3:30 pm

Thursday, May 17: Talent Show, 9am

Friday, May 18: 
	 PSA Dress-Down Day
	 Booster Club Pizza

Tuesday, May 22: 5th grade health classes begin

Thursday, May 24
	 8th grade final exams
	 No chapel service today

Friday, May 25: 8th grade final exams

Monday, May 28: Memorial Day- no school

Wednesday, May 30
	 4th quarter ends
	 Grades 5-8 Reflections presentations to parents, 9am 	
	 (dress uniform)
	 8th grade to Carowinds following Reflections

Thursday, May 31: 8th grade chapel, 9am (dress uniform for 
	 8th grade) 

Friday,  June 1
	 Last day of school!
	 Field Day
	 8th grade graduation, 7pm

Teacher Help Days

Teacher help days will run from 3:15 to 4 p.m. 

Wednesday: Mrs. Anderson, Mrs. Goodman, 
Mrs. Current 

Thursday: Mrs. Coulter, Mrs. Hattaway, and 
Mrs. Overcash

Kick it, Colin!

The Sacred Heart 8th Grade Class has designed and 
is selling t-shirts to show their love for Colin 
Donaldson (a friend to many of our Jaguar students).   
All proceeds will go directly to the Donaldson family 
to support them as they fight his cancer battle. 

•	 T-shirts are $15
•	 Sizes range from youth M to adult 2X
•	 Text Stacy Jeter for questions or to order, 
	 (704) 640-0984
•	 Pay on delivery, checks made payable to Lisa 	
	 Trainor

Uniform Reminders

• Please check MS Matters and the school calendar 
regularly for dress uniform dates. 
• Dress uniform for MS boys includes pants and a 
black or brown belt.
• Shorts and skirts for girls should be fingertip length 
on the sides and in the back. The students grew taller 
over the winter!

Mark Your Calendar! 

Each middle school student will conduct a 
student-led conference with their parent(s) at our annual 
Reflections program. This year’s program is on Wednesday, 
5/30 at 9am. We hope you can attend!


